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Alien Tea Party: Monday 18th December 
 

12.12.23 

 

Dear Families, 

 

The aliens from Planet Binbag (aka Planet Lovebag) have been granted permission by their 

evil overlord to have an alien tea party (see attached invitation). Having read about the fun 

which was had by the alien community on Planet Zumzee in our DT story this term, it seemed 

only right to end the term with a similar celebration. The aliens can wear their outfits from the 

Christmas performance or party garb. We will be making food for the party during the morning 

including floating pizzas and quivering blue gloop, before the fun begins after lunch. There will 

be games, dancing and singing as well as the obvious eating! Having worked so hard 

collecting stories, the aliens deserve to party hard before the Christmas holidays. 

 

If you have any questions, please direct these to the evil alien overlord via the school office. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Jessica Ferguson 

 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       
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